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Gene Rubel providedhighlightsof the legislativescene pertaining
to HRP and the Congressionalaction on Friday in the Senate. Gene
recognizedBarbara Kivimae,Libby Merrill, and Colin Ror~ie for’their.

assistanceduring the whole legislativeprocess. He lndlcatedthat
their help was well recognizedby people on the Hill, and he was par-
ticularlyappreciativeof their efforts. ,

Gene Rubel announcedthe appointmentof Dr. Z. Erik Farag as Associate
Director for ProgramDevelopment,DCHP.

Pete Petersonannouncedthat Jack Whitney and Erik Farag would be
providingassistancefor the area designationrequirementsdocument.

o

Their work will be in the area Gf criteriafor waiver requirements.

Pete announcedthat a meeting will be held on January 3, 1975 in
ConferenceRoom “B” for key staff in the three Divisionsto cover many
of the current developmentsregardingHRP.

Gene Rubel announcedthree additionalmeetings for HRp. O J 7
afid9 there will be sessionswith a variety of ilublicinterestgroups
to explain HRP. A meeting will be held on January 6 for all staff in
the three Divisions.

Ruth Richards indicatedthat Tom Croft will be addressingall staff on
organizationalimplicationsfor HRP. This meeting will be on January 10.

Tom Croft reported that Dr. Endicottendorsedthe proposalfor a separate
bureau and that HRA is working to get the organizationpackagemoving
to H.

Tom also stated that all staff will be asked to give three choices of
where they would like to be assigned in the new organization* A committee
made Up of two staff from each of the Divisionswill serve as the ~ehic~:
for reviewingstaff, their choices, background,and helpingto beg~n making
appropriateselections.
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According to Tom, a considerableamount of time is being devoted to
‘pulling togetherbudgetmaterialsto be utilizedby the Departmentin
requestingfunds for HRP. Two areas where additionalstaffingwill be
needed over what has been projectedis with the NationalCouncil on
Health Planningand Developmentand the assurancespart of the health
resourcesdevelopmentprogram.

Dr. Graningdiscussed his work on the issue of excessivefacilities
which is being developedfor the Forward Plan 1977-1981.

Chuck Henson reportedon the new EEO reportingsystem that must be
utilized after January 1.

There will be no HRP ExecutiveStaff meeting on Monday, December30.
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